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Pre-School have loved learning all about 

‘Traditional Tales’ this half term.

Pre-school have 

had a lovely start to 

the term. We’ve 

re-enacted our 

Traditional tales 

using our story 

spoon puppets and 

our actions.

We used the climbing 

apparatus in the 

main hall as a 

beanstalk, There was 

no giant or golden 

eggs at the top of our 

beanstalk.

Just 

right!

We explored 2D shapes 

and made houses for 

our three little pigs.

I loved exploring 

the porridge oats 

and leaving marks.

Who’s that clip 

clopping over 

my bridge?!

I enjoyed acting 

out our story.

We made our 

very own 

Gingerbread 

man, QUICK eat 

him before he 

runs away!


